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VOLUNTARY ANNOUNCEMENT

BECOMING A CONSTITUENT OF SHENZHEN-HONG KONG CONNECT

This is a voluntary announcement made by Greentown Service Group Co. Ltd. (the

‘‘Company’’, together with its subsidiaries, the ‘‘Group’’) to provide shareholders of the

Company and potential investors on the Group’s latest development.

The board (the ‘‘Board’’) of directors (the ‘‘Directors’’) of the Company came to the

knowledge that the Company has just been selected by the Shenzhen Stock Exchange to be a

constituent stock of the Shenzhen-Hong Kong Connect. This took effect on 6 March 2017

(Monday), the same date as the Company becoming a constituent stock of the Hang Seng

Small Cap Index (‘‘HSSI’’) of the Hang Seng Composite Index (‘‘HSCI’’) and the Hang

Seng Consumer Goods & Services Index (For further details, Please refer to the voluntary

announcement made by the Company on 15 February 2017). The Board is honoured that,

within a short period of time since listing, the Company has been selected for inclusion in

two of the most referred indices, the HSSI and the MSCI China Small Cap Index, by the

stock markets in Hong Kong, and now becoming part of the Shenzhen-Hong Kong Connect.

The Board understands, that the Shenzhen-Hong Kong Connect would open up a broader

base of mainland China’s individual and institutional investors for the Company. The Board

wishes to thank the staff of the Company for their hard work, achieving industry leading

position, and through such received capital market’s recognition and trust. The Company

also wishes to thank its shareholders and investors for their support and concern.

By Order of the Board

Greentown Service Group Co. Ltd.

Li Hairong

Chairlady

Hong Kong, 6 March 2017

– 1 –



As at the date of this announcement, the executive Directors are Ms. LI Hairong, Mr. YANG

Zhangfa, Mr. WU Zhihua and Mr. CHEN Hao; the non-executive Directors are Mr. SHOU

Bainian and Ms. XIA Yibo; and the independent non-executive Directors are Mr. TIAN

Zaiwei, Mr. POON Chiu Kwok and Mr. WONG Ka Yi.
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